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 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Sept 

  4 Holiday – No School 
  5 9:30 am PTO Meeting - cafeteria 
 Papa John’s Spirit Night 
11-19 Book Fair 
12 5:00-7:00 pm Book Fair 
 5:30-6:30 pm Open House for 
 ECSE, PreK, Kinder, 1st grade.  
 Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 5-8 pm 
19 5:00-7:00 pm Book Fair 

5:30-6:30 pm Open House for 
Life Skills, 2nd 5th Grades  

 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night 4-9 pm 
25 Student Holiday/Teacher Workday 
28 Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 5-8 pm 
29 Progress Reports Go Home 
 
Oct 
  2 9:30 am PTO Meeting-cafeteria 
2-6 College Week 
 3 Papa John’s Spirit Night 4-9 pm 
10 Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 5-8 pm 
16 Student Holiday/Teacher Workday 
17 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night 4-9 pm 
18 Fall Pictures 
20 6-9 pm Family Fun Night- save the 

date – more information coming. 
23-27 Red Ribbon Week 
26 Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 5-8 pm 
27 Kinder Pumpkin Day 
 End of 1st 9 weeks 

 
 
         

                   

  
   
 

 
               
 
 

Hello Adam Families,  

Welcome to the 2023- 2024 school year!  We have 

gotten off to a great start.  Our Eagles have been 

hard at work learning routines, social skills, and 

learning expectations.  Classrooms have been 

filled with smiles and engagement! 

Our theme this year is #WeAreAdam.  Our Adam 

family has grown with many new students and 

staff members.  Our goal is to make everyone in 

our Adam community feel welcomed and 

involved.  As the beginning of the year gets 

underway, please reach out if you have any 

questions.  We want to partner with our families 

to meet the needs of our students.  

We will have an Open House on September 12th 

from 5:30 – 6:30 for our primary grade (ECSE, PK – 

1st) and on September 19th from 5:30 – 6:30 for 

grades 2-5 and Life Skills.  Information will be sent 

home to families who are not able to attend. 

Safety is a top priority for staff and students.  Next 

week, our students will be participating in safety 

drills.  All drills will be announced, and teachers 

will go over the procedures for each drill.  Also, 

school administrators will remind students and 

staff of procedures before we begin our drills. 

Enjoy your three-day weekend!  

Carrie McCollister, Principal   

 

 

http://www.cfisd.net/


 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                         
 

 

  

 
 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

School Messenger 

Please go to the front page of the www.cfisd.net 

Website to sign up for school messenger. 

Every Friday  pirit  

Day at  Adam. Students 

wearing an Adam Spirit 

shirt on  Fridays,  can 

wear   hat for  the  

 

Reminder! Download the Traversa/My Ride 360 app to receive updates on 

when and where you student gets on and off the bus. If you have any 

questions, please call the number on the website. There is a $3.00 

replacement fee for lost or damaged badges. Badges are required to get on 

the bus.  

 

Follow us on social media 

Face Book 

Adam Elementary School – CFISD 

Twitter 

@AdamElementary 

Instagram 

adamelementarycfisd 

 

PERSONAL ITEMS: 

Please label all lunch boxes, 

backpacks, jackets/coats and 

sweaters with your child’s first 

and last name. 

Thank you to our wonderful friends at Cypress Methodist Church for providing the 

staff breakfast for our staff development week and lunch from Jersey Mike’s on our 1st 

day back with students. Everything was amazing!!! 

Thank you for all the school supplies and backpacks for our students! 

Love Adam Staff 

Thank you to our awesome Adam 

PTO for the great lunch on Aug. 

25th from Jersey Mike’s and drinks 

from Raising Canes. What a 

wonderful treat. We appreciate all 

you do for us at Adam!  Love, Adam 

Staff 

http://www.cfisd.net/


 
 
 
 
 

  NOTICE TO PARENTS 

 

As a parent of a student at a campus receiving Title I funds, federal law allows you to ask for information about the 

certification, college major, and advanced degrees of your child’s teacher(s).  You also have the right to request 

information about the qualifications of a teacher aide or paraprofessional providing direct services to your child.  If you 

would like to receive this information, you may contact the Tameka Pressley at 281-897-1349. 

                           

CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION 

End of Day Transportation Procedures 

As always, our top priority is the safety and security of our students and staff. Please help us keep your children 

safe by adhering to our end of day procedures. These procedures are designed to get your children home each 

day safely and efficiently. One primary means of transportation should be chosen for the year. Changes of 

transportation should be kept to a minimum and must be in writing. Requirements are established to help 

guarantee the safety of every student. A change in transportation must be arranged prior to 2:30 pm to allow 

adequate time for our staff to communicate the change to the appropriate persons. When there is a change from 

the usual means of transportation, parents must notify the school in writing. All communication should be 

directed to the homeroom teacher. Written permission for a change in transportation may be faxed, if necessary. 

Our fax number is 281-517-2089. Phone calls to change transportation are not permitted. 

 

 

 

Thank you to Michael Emmitte at Insperity for providing lunch to our new staff 

and mentors on August 11.  You helped welcome them to our Adam family! 

Thank you to Ally Medical for providing breakfast, taco cabana and fruit, for our 

staff during staff development week. It was wonderful and the staff enjoyed all 

the goodies you also brought with you! 



Adam Morning Car Rider Line 

   

Welcome to Adam. We are so glad you are here. Here are some tips for a smooth car rider drop off in the morning. 

1.       The car rider line will line up along Dakar, take a right onto Honey Grove Lane and then a right into the parking lot. 
Follow the arrows on the map above. 

2.       Students can begin being dropped off at 8:20. The car rider staff will move the line at that time. 

3.       When the car in front of you stops, your student will get out and go to the sidewalk to walk to the front door of the 
building. 

4.       Please have your student exit the passenger side of the vehicle for safety. 

5.       Please take a right when exiting the parking lot to ensure a safe flow of traffic. 

6.       If you are the first person in the line, please stop on Honey Grove Lane at the parking lot entrance. (a dot on the 
map above) 

7.       At 8:45, you will need to park and sign your student in at the front office. Please do not let your student out of the 
car if there is no staff in the parking lot. 

 

 



Adam Afternoon Car Rider Line 

  

Welcome to Adam. We are so glad you are here. Here are some tips for a smooth car rider dismissal. 

1.       The car rider line will line up along Dakar, take a right onto Honey Grove Lane and then a right into the parking lot. 
Follow the arrows on the map above. 

2.       If you are the first person in the line, please stop on Honey Grove Lane at the parking lot entrance. (a dot on the 
map above) 

3.       Please have your car rider number hanging from your front mirror. A staff member will record numbers as you pass 
them. 

4.       Remove your number when your student has loaded. This indicates to the staff that you don’t need assistance. 

5.       The first person in each round will pull to the star. Follow the directions of the staff members on where to stop. 

6.       Please take a right when exiting the parking lot to ensure a safe flow of traffic. 

7.       We will begin loading cars about 4:12. 

8.    Students will be loaded on the passenger side of the car.  

8.       Please be in line by 4:25 to have your number recorded. If you are after that time, you will need to park and go in to 
sign your child out. 

 



Learn more: cfisd.net/drugfree
#DRUGFREECFISD

Say no to vaping.
Say yes to

Opportunity for All.

IT’S THE LAW
•	 A new state law (House Bill 114) requires students found 

in possession of, using, selling, giving, or delivering 
e-cigarettes on school grounds or at a school-related event 
be placed at the District Alternative Learning Center.

A VAPE-FREE LIFESTYLE IS A HEALTHIER 
LIFESTYLE! 

•	 One e-cigarette can contain 650mg of nicotine—the equivalent 
of 590 cigarettes!

Consequences of vaping go beyond ALC. You could also miss out on the 
things you love—athletics, fine arts, CTE, homecoming, prom and more!
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